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Departm~tt of the Navy
ATTN: Comanding Officer
U.S.S. Dixie (AD-14)
FF0 San Francisco, CA 96601

Gentlemen:

On September 27, 1979, we sent to you the enclosed letter, requesting response
on a timely basis. As yet, we have received no response.

Please mark an "x" before the appropriate answer below and return this in the
enclosed envelope. If you have any questions, please call Jack Spraul on
(301) 492-7741.

Sincerely,

f &
Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material .

Safety, NMSS

We no longer ship radioactive material.

We did not receive your initial letter. We will submit our revised QA
program description by .

We need more information. Please call at .

We will submit our revised QA program description by .

Oth'er(describe)

Enclosures:
1. Letter of 3rtecer 27, 1979
2. Franked Tw :i v e
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